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Welcome as always, to our weekly newsletter. 

Covid Update: Thankfully this week we have had a much ‘quieter’ Covid week than the previous 

two. Long may this continue. Sadly, this has not been the case in many other local schools with 

some decimated by current cases and absences. We send continued well wishes to families 

currently affected by Covid.  

Please remember that if a child is isolating and they are well enough, (e.g. not unwell) they need to 

complete their school work. We will provide any such work via the class blogs as we have done 

throughout the pandemic.         Class Blogs & Homework – Carlton Primary (selby.ac.uk) 

 

Important information - Safety of the School and wider community  

As many of you are aware, there was a road-traffic incident outside of school last week. This was an 

accident – but one that reminded me and all involved how important road safety truly is. Thankfully 

the young person involved in the incident was only treated for minor injuries. 

PLEASE can I once again remind everyone, to park sensibly around the school at all times and 

take care.    

May I also take this opportunity to remind all parents that only staff, disabled badge holders and 

other authorised vehicles can use the staff car park at any time. A number of parents are now using 

the carpark when they are not permitted to do so,  which is causing  potential risk for the children. 

Please do not use the staff car park unless you are allowed to do so. I will be addressing the issue 

with people failing to comply with a simple and polite safety request. 

Let’s all work together to keep everyone safe!  

 

This week: 

You should have all received information about parent/teacher zoom consultations this week. 

Please do return your parent teacher consultations slips ASAP to the office or your child’s class 

teacher so we can organise the time slots. 

Similarly, you should have received our letter re school clubs this week – we are inviting all children 

to attend our ‘reading for pleasure’ club after school. As a school we love books and greatly enjoy 

helping children to fall in love with reading and books too. In this dark and cold term we thought 

the idea of sitting together and taking time to share lovely books and stories, with a hot chocolate, 

would be perfect! Please do let us know if you your child is going to attend!  
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https://carltonprimary.selby.ac.uk/class-blogs/


PE Kits 

Please can I remind everyone to follow rules for our PE kits. Lots of children have started coming in 

bright colours or heavily branded clothing. Our Pe kit rules are really simple and are readily 

available from all supermarkets etc. 

The P.E Kit is as follows: 

• Red or White Polo shirt or T Shirt 
• Black Shorts or leggings 
• Black pumps for indoors 
• Trainers for outdoors  
• In winter/cold weather a warm tracksuit can be worn 

Non Carlton uniform and P.E. kit should be as simple and plain as possible with ideally no (or small) 
logos on.  

More information can be found on our website : Uniform – Carlton Primary (selby.ac.uk) 

 

Parental Survey: 

Thank you for the great response to our most recent parent survey. This is the last chance for 

people to contribute  - I will close the surveys on Monday 24th  - giving people the weekend to find  

1-2 minutes to contribute if they not already done so.  

Please click on the link below for the correct survey. If you have a child in more than one class we 

welcome multiple responses/one for each child. 

Reception Alps class (Mrs Smith) :       https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BWRM78Q 

Year 1 Atlas Class (Miss Jackson) :   https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BWZ38QY 

Year 2 Andes Class (Mrs Burton) :    https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BS72MQK 

Year 3 Himalayas Class (Miss Marshall &Miss Edenbrow)  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BSQSHNF 

Year 4&5 Pyrenees Class(Mrs Short and Miss Watling)  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BSTBMH2 

Year 5&6 Rocky Class (Miss Craven)   https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BSGPTRD 

SEND Survey:  If your child has Special Education Needs please also complete this 2-question (very 

short) Survey   https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BRJ5LZY 

Thanks in advance for your support and feedback 

 

 

https://carltonprimary.selby.ac.uk/uniform/
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BWRM78Q
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BWZ38QY
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BS72MQK
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BSQSHNF
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BSTBMH2
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BSGPTRD
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BRJ5LZY


Other news  

 

• Midday Supervisors 

We are looking to recruit new members of staff to join our Midday Supervisory team.  We 

want staff for daily positions, as well as relief/cover. If you are interested please contact the 

school office - we would love to hear from you.  

 

• Congratulations to Beth (Year 5) for her recent successful audition for the English Youth 

Ballet. We were delighted to hear that Beth will be rehearsing and then performing 

‘Coppelia’ in Bradford later in the year with the English Youth Ballet – well done Beth!   

 

Have a great weekend everyone!  

 

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 
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